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(M ) 1671 Worcester Road, Framingham, Massachusetts 01701 FYR 82-105

November 1, 1982

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Region 1

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attention: Mr. Ronald C. Haynes, Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

References: (a) License No. D?R-3 (Docket No. 50-29)
(b) USNRC Letter to YAEC, dated October 23, 1981

Subject: Security Plan Revision in Response to Inspection No. 50-29/81-12
Dear Sir:

Persuant to conversations with your staff on September 30, 1982, the
attached revision to the Yankee Security Plan is submitted. This revision
clarifies the content of the plan addressing intrusion alarms and access
control, and should resolve the concerns expressed in Reference (b) and in our
subsequent Jdiscussions.

If you have :uy questicns, please contact us.

Very truly yours,
YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY
ﬂ//tt(/i\/

L. H. Heider
Vice President/Manager of Operations
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